
 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 
600 Galapago St. Denver, CO.80204 

Postal Address: 623 Fox St. Denver, CO. 80204 

Ph.303.534.4408      Fax.303.534.0177 

www.stjosephdenver.org 

XXXIII Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 13th, 2022 

Parish Directory 

Most. Rev. Jorge Rodríguez, Pastor  

Rev. Mr. Alfonso Sandoval, Deacon  

Edlin Alvarado, Secretary/tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Edlin.Alvarado@stjosephdenver.org 

Mary Jacob, Accountant/ tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Mary.Jacob@stjosephdenver.org 

Magdalena Harrach, Pastoral Assistant  

tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Magdalena.Harrach@stjosephdenver.org 

Parish Groups: 

Charismatic Renewal Prayer Group: Fri. 7:00 pm 

Nocturnal Adoration:  3rd Saturday, 9:00 pm 

Saint Joseph Marriage Group: Tuesdays 7:00 pm  

Knights of Columbus : Second Wednesday 7:00 pm 

Youth Group: Wednesdays 7:00pm — 9:00p 

Catholic Christian Family Movement USA: 303-999-7653 

Office Hours:        

Tuesday –Friday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  

Office Closed for Lunch from 12:30pm-1:30pm 

Mass Times: 

Monday – Friday            7:00 a.m.    English 

At the Convent of the Missionaries of Charity on 

633 Fox St., right next to the parish office building 

Saturday  (Anticipated) 6:00 p.m.   Spanish 

Sunday                  9:00 a.m.    English 

        11:00 a.m.  Spanish 

        1:00 p.m.    Spanish 

         6:00 p.m.   Spanish 

Confessions:  

Friday         6:00 -  7:00 p.m.  

Saturday        4:30 – 5:45 p.m.  

Holy Hour :  

Friday                               6:00— 7:00 p.m.  

Parish Schedule 

November 5
th
& 6

th 

Weekly Offertory: $ 3,331.98 
 

Priests are irreplaceable in the life of our Church 

and our seminarians are essential to that future 

spiritual life. Let’s not let one priestly vocation 

go unfulfilled. Please make a gift to the Annual 

Seminaries’ Appeal by visiting:  

archden.org/futurepriests today.   

Thank you!  

Weekly Offertory  



 THURSDAY NOVEMBER 24
TH

, 2022 

MASS AT 8 AM IN THE CHURCH 

  

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING 

NOVEMBER 30
TH

 AT 7:00PM IN THE PARISH     

OFFICE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CELEBRATION OF SAINT JUDE 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 20
TH

 FROM 2 TO 6PM IN 

THE PARISH GYM                     

Everyone is invited to celebrate St. Jude next       

Sunday, November 20
th
 from 2 to 6 in the afternoon. 

The novena will be prayed, we will have the          

participation of the “matachines” and a good meal 

offered by families devoted to Saint Jude.  

Announcements 

From the message of Pope Francis for the Sixth 

World Day of the Poor 

“Where the poor are concerned, it is not talk that         

matters; what matters is rolling up our sleeves and  

putting our faith into practice through a direct                 

involvement, one that cannot be delegated. At times, 

however, a kind of laxity can creep in and lead to      

inconsistent behavior, including indifference about the 

poor. It also happens that some Christians, out of           

excessive attachment to money, remain mired in a 

poor use of their goods and wealth. These situations 

reveal a weak faith and feeble, myopic hope…. 

It is not a question, then, of approaching the poor with 

a “welfare mentality”, as often happens, but of            

ensuring that no one lacks what is necessary. It is not 

activism that saves, but sincere and generous               

concern that makes us approach a poor person as a 

brother or sister who lends a hand to help me shake 

off the lethargy into which I have fallen.                

Consequently, “no one must say that they cannot be 

close to the poor because their own lifestyle demands 

more attention to other areas. This is an excuse        

commonly heard in academic, business or                                        

professional, and even ecclesial circles… None of us 

can think we are exempt from concern for the poor 

and for social justice” (Evangelii Gaudium, 201). 

There is an urgent need to find new solutions that can 

go beyond the approach of those social policies           

conceived as “a policy for the poor, but never with the 

poor and never of the poor, much less part of a                

project that brings people together” (Fratelli Tutti, 

169). We need instead to imitate the attitude of the 

Apostle, who could write to the Corinthians: “I do not 

mean that there should be relief for others and              

pressure on you, but it is a question of a fair                  

balance” (2 Cor 8:13).” 

Announcements 


